
 
 

“I receive the love of my ancestors, and I carry it with me into the future”  

      (The Knowing Field, January 2016) 

 

Next Generation Constellations  

 

Systemic Constellations Workshops in Maryland 
and Virginia 

 
Next two workshops:  

 

Saturday, September 28, 2019  
4218 Alcott Street, Alexandria VA 22309 

9:30am-12:30pm 

 

Saturday, October 26, 2019  
4405 East West Highway #303 Bethesda MD 20814 

9:30am-12:30pm 

 

How much: suggested amount is $20-$40. Whatever feels fair.  

 

Facilitator and point of contact:  

 Jim Shine  jimatmv@gmail.com  703-360-9580 

 

For more information on Jim and on constellations, check NGC’s 

website:    

www.nextgenerationconstellations.org 
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